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Friday 27th May 2022

Dear Parents,

Please find attached to this email a detailed overview of the Jigsaw topic, Changing Me, for your child’s 
year group. This shows you the knowledge, skills and vocabulary that will be shared with the class during the 
unit of work. It also has some questions that can be used to support you in having conversations at home 

which will augment the learning that takes place in the classroom and help you to be part of the larger conversation with your child. 

The science curriculum requires the teaching of human reproduction in KS2 and there is a lot of statutory learning related to Relationships Education in the updated scheme. As a school, we have decided not to teach any non-statutory content (“Sex Education”) to pupils below Year 5. 
If parents of pupils in Year 5 or Year 6 would like to request that their child is withdrawn from lessons that 

teach Sex Education then this request must be sent in writing to Mr Billings, by Friday 10th June, giving the 
reason for the request. Please note that the only lessons that you can request your child is withdrawn from 
are:
Year 5 – Lesson 4 (Conception)
Year 6 – Lesson 3 (Babies: Conception to Birth)
All other lessons in the PSHE programme are taught as a statutory requirement of Relationships and Health Education.
Mrs Bourne and I will be holding a drop-in session for parents who wish to find out about the resources being used, or the specific content of the lessons, and those that have questions they would like to discuss in person. This will be held immediately after school in Cymbeline classroom at Abbey Site on Thursday 9th June until 4pm. 

Many thanks for your continued support,

Samantha Smith

RSE Lead
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